
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, May 9, 2025. 

______ Last call, Gateway! Sunday is your final chance to grab tickets to see Symphonic 
Choir sing the National Anthem at the Seattle Mariners game on May 30th. This is not the 
event to miss. Get those tickets now—the Gateway Homepage has the link. Let’s fill those 
seats and show up big. Tridents Up! 

______ The words we use matter! Always speak to others with kindness and respect, no 
matter their background or identity. Using hurtful or offensive language, especially 
regarding race or gender identity, is harmful and not tolerated in our school. 

______ Looking to show off your support for PRIDE club and LGBTQ+ individuals? Now 
through May 18th, you can order a t-shirt or hoodie with the newly redesigned GMS PRIDE 
club logo. Hoodies have an additional sleeve design showing a full PRIDE flag. T-Shirts are 
$22 and Hoodies are $40. Orders and payment must be submitted to the main office by the 
end of school on Friday, May 18th. 

______ The following clubs meet Monday after school: Chess & Board Games, Drama, Fiber 
Arts, and Study. Please arrange transportation in advance and make sure your parents 
know that you plan to attend a club after school. 

______ Did you know that if you want to participate in a school sport, attendance, grades, 
and behavior are very important?  For example, if you have an unexcused absence for one 
or more periods, you will not be allowed to participate in practice or events that day.  If you 
have an appointment, you must turn in proof of the appointment to have your absence 
excused. 

______ Track Team – There is no practice today but check your email and the Google 
Classroom for next week’s track meet.  If the Google Form isn’t filled out by Sunday – there 
may not be events for you Wednesday. 

______ Fall Sports registration is open. If you are interested in Softball, Football, or Cross 
Country, make sure you have a current physical on file and check out the post on the 
website in the rotating gallery to sign up on FinalForms. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 


